
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/24/2014 7:11:18 PM
Subject: Re: Status update

Will look into this and let you know ASAP. 
-Katie

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 24, 2014, at 6:54 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Status update from Rep. Erickson below via text. Please advise. Thanks KV
> Could you please check to see if Lila Meeks has been appointmented to the CHE? She has not
heard anything, not even confirmation that they her resume and letter of interest to serve have been 
received. Mrs. Beth Grace and Dr. Skeet Burris sent a letters for her as well. Your help would be 
appreciated. Thank you!
>
> Katherine Veldran
> Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> 803-767-7583
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